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Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

Sub: Board Meeting – Cancelled 

 

With reference to our earlier letter dated 24
th

 September, 2019 regarding the meeting of Board of 

Directors scheduled to be held on Friday, 27
th

 September, 2019, it is to inform that the aforesaid 

Board Meeting has been cancelled due to unavoidable reason. 

This is for information and record please. 

  

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

For KIOCL Limited, 

                                                                                                                       
(P. K. Mishra) 

                                                                                                (Company Secretary & Compliance Officer) 
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